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Dear Parent/Carer 

  

Re: High School Musical – Wednesfield Academy 

  

We are delighted to invite you to Wednesfield Academy’s upcoming production of High School 

Musical. This exciting event showcases the incredible talent, dedication, and hard work of our 

pupils, and we would love for as many members of our school community as possible to join us in 

celebrating their achievements. 

  

Performance Details 

 

• Dates: Tuesday 8th April 2025, Wednesday 9th April 2025 and Thursday 10th April 2025 

• Time: 6:00pm (Doors open at 5:30pm) 

• Venue: Wednesfield Academy 

• Tickets: Available via WeDuc (https://app.weduc.co.uk) from Monday 3rd March 2025 

• Prices: £8.00 per ticket/£6.00 concession (under 12s and 65+) 

• Refreshments: Available for purchase (cash only) 

  

Our pupils have been working incredibly hard to bring this production to life, and your support in 

attending and spreading the word would mean so much to them. We are running a friendly 

competition among pupils to see who can sell the most tickets, so please encourage friends and 

family to join us for what promises to be an unforgettable performance! 

  

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Hayward (Assistant Headteacher) 

at 01902 558222 or via email at postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk.  

  

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing this fantastic experience with you! 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 

https://app.weduc.co.uk/
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